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DNREC – Ground Water Discharges

LEGAL NOTICE

Public Workshop
The Delaware Department of Natural Resources and Environmental Control’s Ground Water Discharges Section (GWDS) will be holding four free public workshops regarding the proposed amendments to the Regulations Governing the Design, Installation, and Operation of On-Site Wastewater Treatment and Disposal Systems. 
The Start Action Notice to amend the Regulations Governing the Design, Installation and Operation of On-Site Wastewater Treatment and Disposal Systems was signed by then Secretary Hughes on December 18, 2008. The proposed amendments include but are not limited to expanding the large system requirements and to include spray irrigation in the current regulation. Two workshops will focus on small system and the other two on large systems.  The 13th and 26th will be for small systems while the 15th and 29th will discuss large system changes. 
The proposed amendments can be viewed at: http://www.wr.dnrec.delaware.gov/Information/GWDInfo/Pages/GWDS%20Design%20Install%20Operate%20Info%20For%20Proposed%20Wastewater%20Treatment%20Regulations.aspx. Proposed changes will be discussed during the workshops and your feedback is welcomed. You are invited to send written comments before the public workshops and/or at any time throughout the regulatory process. 
The workshops will be held:

5 pm - 8 pm, Tuesday, October 13 & Thursday, October 15 - CHEER Center, Rm A

20520 Sand Hill Road, Georgetown, DE 19947
5 pm - 8 pm, Monday, October 26 & Thursday, October 29 - DNREC Auditorium

89 Kings Highway, Dover, DE, 19901

Pre-registration is not required. 

For more information or directions, please contact: 
Jennifer Owens
Ground Water Discharges

89 Kings Highway, Dover, DE  19901

(302) 739-9948
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